
Freeburg Elementary School
Tuesday, October 18, 2022
5:30 p.m.

A special meeting of the Curriculum Committee of the Board of Education for Freeburg Community
Consolidated School District No. 70 was held on Tuesday, October 18, 2022 at 5:30 p.m. in the Freeburg
Elementary School District #70 Superintendent’s Office.

Call to Order
Dr. Brink called the meeting to order and asked for a roll call of the members.

Roll Call
Committee members Ron Humphries and Ben Howes were present, along with board members Jayson
Baker (5:32) and John Lawson.

Public Participation
No one from the public was present.

Dr. Brink discussed facets of the curriculum.  The topics addressed were:
1. E-Learning Plan

Members discussed the plan and updates regarding assigned times for face-to-face instruction for
grades 3-8.  K-2 remained email and packets.

2. Strategic Plan
a. Priority Standards
b. Curriculum Maps

Dr. Brink shared that Kelly West is getting name(s) of people who can assist with developing our current
maps and further aligning these with the priority standards.  This will be a 2+ year process as we are
growing MTSS, curriculum, etc.  We will build from what we had in place and move forward from there.

3. MTSS Plan

Melanie shared the MTSS plan.  Mr. Lawson asked Melanie to touch base with Theresa regarding handouts
on community resources such as non-profit groups.

Mr. Lawson discussed adding peer mentors and Dr. Brink mentioned adult mentors to the list of Tier II
(done).

Mr. Baker suggested adding MySaebers and Fastbridge to the list of assessments (done).

Mr. Lawson asked how data is being used. Melanie shared last month was the first grade-level problem
solving team meeting.  This process is new to some and will take time.  She also shared a copy of our new
team structures.

4. Survey
Melanie shared a copy of the two surveys. It was suggested to add a comments section on both
surveys.

In the Shared Leadership Survey it was suggested to do the following:



-add a blurb about SPARK
-have teacher rate the DLT suggestions verses checking which ones they liked
-review some of the questions 9 (i.e. I feel welcomed to take on a leadership role)

5. Student Ideas
a. Girls’ Basketball Dress up
b. Boys’ Volleyball
c. Change Days Off for Holidays

Melanie shared some “great things” going on with students.

6. Other…
Mr. Baker asked about AR program for grades 3-4.  Dr. Brink will ask the teachers for a quick
review of the AR program for 3-8 since there have been a few changes since the beginning of the
year.

The committee members complimented and thanked the staff for their work in putting together
the Fall Fest.  One suggestion was moving the potato sack races to the grass.

Adjournment
There being no further business to come before this committee, the meeting was adjourned.
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